
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 16 August 2023 

             17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 

Important Dates 

18 August           Cohort Entry Visit 3    

18 August           MANA  School Assembly 12:15pm 

21 August           New Entrant Cohort Starts 

23 August           Year 1 visit to Ambury Farm 

31 August           School finishes 1pm 

31 August           SLC 2 - 7:30pm 

1 September      MANA School Assembly 12:15pm 

4 September      Tongan Language Week 

8 September      Cohort Entry Visit 1 

8 September      PTA Disco 4:30 - 6:30pm 

11 September    Te Reo Maori Language Week 

12 September    School Cross Country 

                             Middle School  9:15am 

                             Senior School 11:15am 

15 September    Cohort Entry Visit 2 

15 September    MANA School Assembly 12:15pm 

18 September    Board of Trustees Hui 7pm - 9pm 

19 September    Photo Life - Class & Individual Photos 

22 September    Cohort Entry Visit 3 

22 September  - Term 3 Ends 

9 October - Term 4 Begins 

9 October            New Entrant Cohort Starts 

9 October            Life Education Caravan Visiting 

9 October            Fijian Language Week 

13 November      Teacher Only Day 

 Kia ora, 

I know many of you have thoroughly enjoyed the Fifa     
Women’s World Cup being held in New Zealand and         
Australia with all the coverage, world wide celebrations and   
increased profile it has brought to women’s football. At    
Waterlea, our own girl’s football team had a great day at our 
interschool competition held last week where our team 
came third. We have a great photo below capturing this 
great team and their spectacular day. Whenever we take our 
tamariki out to represent our kura many adults make      
comments to us about how positive and fair minded our 
players are, always  demonstrating our MANA values. Well 
done to our tamariki, whaanau who supported us on the day 
and Jenny Corkill, manager and coach.  

Booster Seat 

If you have any car booster seats that you don’t use anymore 
and would like to pass on, we would like a couple of them for 
our office please. 



 

Just a reminder, on Thursday 31 August, we will be holding our Student Led Conferences (SLC). Please note 
that school finishes early and all children are to go home at 1.00pm on that day. For those families that  
require childcare from 1.00pm that day, our before and after school care provider (sKids) is available. 
Please contact them directly on 027 240 0024 or admin@skids.co.nz.  

SLC are an opportunity for students to lead a conversation about their learning at Waterlea. Each SLC lasts 
for 25 minutes and the teacher will also be available to answer questions during this time. The SLC start at 
2.00pm and finish at 7.10pm and there will be 3 - 4 conferences happening at the same time within each 
classroom. 
 
If English is not the language used in your home we invite you to conduct your child’s conference in the 
language with which you feel most comfortable.  
 
Booking a Time 
 
Please visit the school interviews website to select a time that suits your family 
www.schoolinterviews.co.nz  code: ew5v4  

If you do not have access to a computer, our office staff will be able to help you. 
 
Please make your booking by Monday 28 August 
 
After this date conference times cannot be changed electronically. To change conference times after this 
date please contact your classroom teacher, or the office. 
 
As this is a time to focus on your child and their learning, we ask that if you are bringing other siblings along 
to SLC, that you make use of the child minding service in the new library space between Rooms 6 and 7.     
If you intend to do this, please complete the google form by clicking on  this link:                                   
https://forms.gle/przRCekobYTeRCZL8. 

 

 

 

 

Last Thursday, the girls soccer team went to a 
tournament at Walter Massey park. We played 
other girls from different schools. The teams that 
we played were Mangere East and Koru.      
Mountain View did not show up so we got three 
points for that. We ended up playing St Josephs in 
the quarter finals and l scored two goals. I was 
happy for myself. Then we played Jean Batten in 
the semi finals. No one scored so we did penalty 
kicks and we came third. 
Lavinia Halasima Room 9 
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